
Seaton Sluice First School 
Newsletter Issue 195 19th May 2017  

Remember! - Pierced earrings MUST be removed on PE days 

 

Advanced warning 

 

Northumberland County Council is changing over to Google email from Microsoft email during the second half of the summer 
term. We will give you an exact date when this is happening. For now it may be worth noting that the admin email will change 
to; admin@seatonsluicefirst.co.uk 

 

Remember! - Book bags and water bottles (named) MUST be brought to school every day 

 

 

PTFA Coffee Afternoon 

 

The PTFA coffee afternoon was a great success and very well attended. Thank you for your support. The amount raised was 
£164.80! Thank you to all parents/friends who contributed cakes and goodies – much appreciated and the workers that made it 
happen. 

 

Remember! - Scooters and bicycles MUST not be ridden on the yard before and immediately after school 

 

 

School car park 

 

The school car park is only for the use of staff and visitors to the school. During times when the school is still being used by staff, 
can parents please not park in the staff car park. 

 

Remember! - Children MUST be supervised by parents/carers before and after school on school premises  

 

 

Telephone:  0191 237 1839 

Email:  admin@seatonsluicesouth.northumberland.sch.uk 

Website:  http://www.seatonsluicesouth.northumberland.sch.uk/website 

 

 

Red Class have the best attendance this week with 100%!!! WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

Our overall school target for attendance is 96% 

Red Orange Yellow White Purple 

100% 98.7% 95.7% 93.1% 95.3% 
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 School garden 

 

Mrs. Davidson is working hard with the children to plant out the school garden with plants and flowers. If anyone has 
any unwanted seeds please donate them to school. Many thanks. 

 

 

Remember! - Parents/Carers MUST  make themselves visible at picking up time so that children can be handed 
over safely 

 

 

Parking 

 

The school is receiving complaints regularly from residents surrounding the school about inconsiderate parking. The 
main issues are parking on the path and across open driveways. Please think before you park. Child-minders and par-
ents with buggies cannot get past safely on the path when cars are parked on them. Please leave enough room for 
people to pass. We are making this plea for the safety of your children. 

 

 

Remember! - Children MUST not play in the bushes at the bottom of the field or climb the trees 

 

 

Water bottles 

 

All children should have a NAMED water bottle in school every day. Drinking water throughout the day is proven to 
improve and aid concentration and wellbeing. It is evident that some children are bringing juice in their bottles in-
stead of water. Please ensure that only water is brought to school.  

 

 

Remember! - Dogs MUST NOT be brought onto the school site at any time 

 

 

Toys in school 

 

Please ensure your child does not leave home for school with any kind of small toy. A number of children are manag-
ing to bring all sorts of things in to school which are causing problems on the yard and in the class room.  

 

 

Remember! - Parents/Carers MUST check book bags daily for letters/homework/messages etc… 



FUTURE DIARY DATES 

 
FUTURE DIARY DATES 

 

Monday 22nd May: Bring gifts in for Father’s Day 

Monday 22nd May: Y4 Tag Rugby in the afternoon 

Tuesday 23rd May: Y4 Tag Rugby in the morning 

Friday 26th May: School closes for half term 

 

Monday 5th June: School re-opens at 8.45am for nursery and 8.55am for main school 

 

Tuesday 6th June: Sports Leadership training for year 3 (morning) 

Tuesday 6th June: Robinwood Presentation for 2018 to Y3 3.30pm 

Wednesday 7th June: New nursery parents meeting 2.00pm 

Tuesday 13th June: Y4 presentations for Robinwood 2017 3.30pm 

Thursday 15th June: Buying of Father’s day gifts £1.00 

Wednesday 21st June: Whole School Sports Day and Healthy Lifestyles Day 

Friday 23rd June: PTFA Summer Fair and Race for Life 

Tuesday 27th June: Y4 cycle ride (all day) 

Wednesday 5th July: New reception parents meeting 6.00pm 

Thursday 6th July: Y1 multi skills festival (morning) 

Friday 7th July: Annual school reports to parents go out 

Friday 7th July: PTFA BBQ 6.00 – 9.00pm 

Monday July 1oth: Transition week 

Wednesday 12th July: School transition afternoon (children visit their new class room and new teacher for September) 

Monday 17th July: PTFA end of term disco 3.15 – 5.00pm 

Tuesday 18th July: Y4 Leaver’s Production (morning) 9.30am 

Wednesday 19th July: Y4 Leaver’s Production (evening) 6.00pm 

 

School is closed for staff training on Monday 4th September 2017 

 

School re-opens on Tuesday 5th September at 8.55am 2017 

 

 


